
St.Joseph’s Primary School 
         Summer 2023            June 16th  2023            

Attendance                                       Winning Class                     School                    

                                                                                                  Attendance 

Nursery  86.5%           Reception 84.4% 

 

Year 1    96.7%          Year 4 92.1%        

                                                                                                                 92.4%      

Year 2     98.5%         Year 5   92%                    YEAR 2 

              

Year 3     95.2%         Year 6 91.8%                    98.5 % 

 

Upcoming dates: 

Tuesday June 20th PC Kyle Y2 People 

who help us/ Yr1 Playing safe 

Tuesday June 20th Year BVS Sports 

transition day  

Wednesday June 21st Year 2 and 5 

Fire Safety lessons 

Friday June 23rd    Canal Workshop 

trip Year 4 

Tuesday June 27th Peace Mala 

opening Exhibition Key Stage 2 

Wednesday June 28th Energy Sparks 

Wednesday June 28 and 29th St 

Joseph’s Port Talbot Y6 Transition 

Wednesday July 5th PC Kyle Y6 Griff’s 

story y1 People who help us 

Wednesday July 5-and 6th BVS Y6 

Transition days 

Friday July 7th Sunflower Day  

Nursery- Year 2 St. Benedict’s 11  am 

Year 3- 6 St. Benedict’s  2pm 

 

 

 

Thank you to FOSJ for arranging our Sunflower Fete for Friday July 14th 

2pm. All are welcome entrance is £2 with a chance to win a raffle prize. 

If you are unable to attend pupils will be allowed to visit the stalls. Please 

allow them some money if you wish them to do so. There will be a stall 

selling second hand uniform at the Fete and refreshments will be for sale. 

Please remember if you wish to have a stall fill in the form sent out or 

inform the office. 

Please be aware pupil attendance is being monitored once amore after 

COVID. If your child is absent you must ring the absence line and inform 

us of their illness to ensure the correct code. Holidays during school time 

must be requested and will only be authorized if your child has 

attendance over 90%.   

Breakfast Club – Thankyou to those who have paid the arrears for 

breakfast club. Please remember the childcare element of the provision 

begins at 8am with staffing paid by the school. The free breakfast is 

provided by Welsh Government. A register of pupils is taken each day 

but we would kindly ask parents to pay for the service in order for us to 

keep providing this essential service for working parents. Parents are 

asked to pay £1.50 per day and half this amount for siblings. Please 

ensure you pay for the service we will be reviewing this in the new year 

to see if we can afford the early start and staffing. 

Sunflower day 2023 will be held on Friday July 7th.  

More details about the event will follow shortly. Winners of the tallest 

sunflower will be judged on the day. All proceeds from the event will go 

towards Singleton Hospital Chemotherapy Unit. There will be two concerts 

held on the day at St. Benedict’s Church one at 11am in the morning for  

Nursery – Year 2 and one in the afternoon  2pm for Year 3- 6.  

Tickets will be available shortly.  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


